
 

 
 

 

 

September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re - Maths - My tutor 

Your child has been selected to receive weekly Maths’s tuition lessons from a company 

called ‘My Tutor.’ These sessions will be held in school and will be supervised by a 

member of the maths team.  

 

The sessions will be individualised to students’ needs and will be taught by experienced 

university tutors. The sessions will take place in ICT 1 suite and one tutor will deliver a 

session to 3 students. Information will be shared between the tutor and Minsthorpe’s 

maths team to ensure that the tutoring is appropriately targeted to students’ needs.  

 

The sessions will start on 28th September, every Wednesdayday at 2.30pm-3.40pm. 

 

We know that if students are committed to the lessons then their confidence and 

grades will increase. With regular attendance to the sessions, ‘My Tutor’ lessons can 

help students make 1 whole grade of progress after just 10 weeks. 

 

Parental support is crucial to this programme, therefore, to secure your child’s place, 

please can you click on the link and complete the form: 

https://forms.office.com/r/2ejTptg2h4 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

K McGowan        H Marsh 
 

Mrs K McGowan              Miss H Marsh 

Assistant Principal                             Teacher of Maths  

Assessment and Outcomes             Responsible for the ‘My Tutor’ Programme                                                  
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